
July 6, 2019

Fairmont Raceway has added a Vintage racing portion to their July 6th race

program. The North Iowa Vintage Car Club will be hosting this event. They asked

if I.M.C. A. Old Timers would like to contribute an open wheel component to the

program.

Don Masters is the contact with North Iowa Vintage Car club. If you would like to

attend this event you can reach Don at 507-402-5332 or email

donmasaters@hughes.com www.fairmontspeedwayarchives.org

Or contact Dave Stone: 651-388-4077 sundiver@zoho.com

www.imcaoldtimers.com


